

Dear Friend,

We would like to invite you to donate to and attend Sarasota Christian School's 56th Annual Auction and Festival which will be held Friday and Saturday, February 20th & 21st, 2015 on our beautiful 25-acre campus. Our auction is one of Sarasota's largest with as many as 3,000 guests in attendance. We know that businesses like yours have been very generous in the past and have helped make us the success we are today. As we begin our 56th year, our goal is to not only embrace our former donors, but also invite new donors in the Sarasota community to become part of our celebration.

Proceeds from the Auction and Festival enable Sarasota Christian to continue its tradition of helping students achieve academic excellence and nurturing their spiritual and personal development. In addition, our students provide over 4,000 hours of service each year to the greater Sarasota/Bradenton community. Sarasota Christian graduates go on to touch lives. They contribute to the world by becoming great parents, teachers, mentors, professionals, missionaries and volunteers. We hope that you will take advantage of the unique opportunity to invest in education that goes on to serve our community. In appreciation for your donation we will include your name and/or business in our auction catalogs. If your donation exceeds a \$500 value you will also be included in the event's PowerPoint presentation, which recognizes our major contributors.

Please complete and return the Auction Donation Form, including the value and expiration date if applicable, together with your donation. Thank you in advance for your support!

Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 941-371-6481, ext. 222.

Sincerely,

Betsy Christner

Butsy Christner

Director of Special Events and Alumni Relations